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Student Council is having our McU 2nd Annual 5k Walks for Charity! Our funds will go to Blue Hands for Autism to support National Autism Month.

McCollough Charity Walk -Monday. May 9th from 1:10-2:50

It will happen at Anthony Park.
There will be a $10 registration fee. Participants will receive a large button (Autism) and water and fresh fruit during the walk.  No T shirts this time because it cut deeply into the charitable funds.

Last year the walks were a great success! We are looking for even more participation this year.


Thanks for your support,
Mc-U Student Council 

